
 

Hello Music Together Families, 

One of the reasons the Music Together program is so successful in helping children achieve 
basic music competence (the ability to independently sing on pitch, and keep the micro 
and macro beat in music.) is because we utilize a method called Dalcroze Eurythmics -- 
moving through space and time rhythmically. Here, in moving our bodies in time to the 
rhythm of the music - we're giving the experience of what the rhythm actually "feels" like. If 
you have a moment google Dalcroze Eurythmics and read about it - become a student of 
music - it's a fascinating method. 

Mark your calendars for November 22nd!  Come sing with us at our Harvest Celebration! This 
even is a time for the whole family to make memories! Whether you consider yourself a 
musical person or not, this is a safe place to let go and experience the joy of music.  

 
May peace be with you this weekend.  

Musically Yours, 

Kami Kerby 


